
CHECK LIST 
Harlem Hospital Center-Generations+/Northern Manhattan Network 
August 21, 2009-------------------------------------

 
2009 AWARDS: 
CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER, 
NETWORK DIRECTOR OF 
NURSING, DIRECTOR OF 
FACILITIES MANAGEMENT  
On Wednesday, August 5, various 
departments received awards from our 
Chief Financial Officer, Mr. Rick 
Walker, Network Director of Nursing, 
Ms. Laureen Goodridge, and Mr. 
Thomas Roberts, Associate Executive 
Director of Facilities Management.  

 

 
Cost Containment Gold Award: Pharmacy 
Chief Financial Officer Awards 
Cost Containment  
Gold Award: Department of Pharmacy 
- Shahnawaz Khan 
Silver Award: Department of Medicine 
- Denise Townsend 
Bronze Award: Pediatric Clinic - 
Brenda McCoy 
 

 
Revenue Enhancement Gold Award:  Department of 
Health Information Management 
Revenue Enhancement 
Gold Award: Department of Health 
Information Management - Maricar 
Barrameda and Lebby Delgado 
Silver Award: Department of 
Radiology - Dr. Glendon Henry and Dr. 
Roberto Locko 
Bronze Award: Network MIS Support 
Services - Joyce Livingston 
 
 

 
Director of Nursing Awards, Attendance Gold Award:   
Ophthalmology Clinic 
Director of Nursing Awards 
Attendance 
Gold Award:  Ophthalmology Clinic - 
June Bobcombe and Sharon Bryant 
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Silver Award:  Cardiac Catheterization 
Unit - Yisau Adebayo and Yvette Jones 
Bronze Award:  Pediatric ICU - Ednie 
Revolus and Akua Boteng 
 

 
Director of Nursing Awards:  Reducing Patient Falls 
Gold Award:  CPEP 
Reducing Patient Falls 
Gold Award:  CPEP - Evely Monde and 
Lorna Vasquez 
Silver Award:  Ambulatory Surgery - 
Monifa Stintson and Sharon Francis 
Bronze Award:  Ninth Floor Detox 
Unity - Evelyn Monde and Loida Tobias 
 

 
Director of Facilities Management Awards: 
Outstanding Performance Gold Award:  Electric Shop 
Director of Facilities Management 
Awards 
Outstanding Performance 
Gold Award:  Electric Shop - Darryl 
Rivers 
Silver Award:  Paint Shop - Andrew 
Nichols 
Bronze Award:  Sheet Metal Shop - 
Richard Kretzmer 
 
(Additional winners photographs  
on pages 3-4) 

DIRECTOR, RADIOLOGIC 
TECHNOLOGY SCHOOL                                                 

 
We are pleased to announce the 
promotion of Stephanie Evans to 
Director of Education of the School of 
Radiologic Technology – A Columbia 
University Medical Center Affiliated 
Program.  Ms. Evans joined the 
Affiliation as Program Coordinator in 
2006 and has made significant strides 
in the operation of the school.  In this 
new position, Ms. Evans will oversee all 
administrative and operational aspects 
of the school and will implement 
growth strategies.  As the principle 
administrator, she will ensure the 
fulfillment of the program’s mission 
and goals.   Congratulations. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
Ms. Diane Nunes, Nursing, graduated 
on Friday, June 5, 2009 from 
Queensboro Community College with an 
A.A.S. in Nursing.  Congratulations.. 
 
Ms. Palo Angela Wright of Pediatrics 
graduated on Thursday, May 21, 2009 
from The College of New Rochelle with 
a B.S. in Nursing.  Congratulations.  
 
FAMILY HEALTH WALK-A-THON & 
THE FIRST ANNUAL PERCY 
SUTTON HARLEM 5K RUN 
Tomorrow, Saturday, August 22, the 
Harlem Hospital Center Walk & Run 
Team will participate in the New York 
City Family Health Walk-A-Thon and 
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the First Annual Percy Sutton Harlem 
5K Run starting at St. Nicholas Park 
(West 135th Street and St. Nicholas 
Avenue).   
Start time for the 5K Run is 8:30 AM 
and the Walk will begin at 9:30 AM.  
Onsite registration is at 6AM. 
  
ANNUAL DELMA MORRIS BLACK & 
WHITE ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
The Employee Recognition Committee 
hosted the Annual Delma Morris Black 
& White Ice Cream Social on Friday, 
August 7, in the MLKP 2nd Floor Art 
Gallery.  An assortment of ice-cream 
flavors, sugar-free ice cream, 
sprinkles, cones and seasonal fruit was 
available for all employees as a “thank 
you” for a job well done. 
 
Staff enjoyed the special occasion and 
many colleagues dressed in black and 
white outfits.  Congratulations to  
winners of this year’s Best Black & 
White Outfit Contest: Zenobia 
Dewely, Nancy Simmons, Joyce Manuel.   

    
Ms. Zenobia Dewely       Ms. Nancy Simmons 
First Place                     Second Place 

Ms. Joyce Manuel – Third Place 
 

SUPPORT OUR TROOPS  
The Mayor’s Office of Veterans’ 
Affairs and the American Recreational 
Military Services are conducting a 
Show Your Support drive by asking for 
donations to Care Packages for 
deployed NYC troops. 
 
All items must be received by Friday, 
August 21st.  Please contact James 
Carr at 718 579-5566 for more 
information about what and how to 
donate. 
 
CFO, NURSING, FACILITIES 2009 
AWARDS…cont’d from page 2 

  
Chief Financial Officer Awards 
Cost Containment Silver Award:  
Department of Medicine   

 
Chief Financial Officer Awards  
Cost Containment Bronze Award:   
Pediatric Clinic   

 
Chief Financial Officer Awards 
Revenue Enhancement Silver Award: Radiology   
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Chief Financial Officer Awards 
Revenue Enhancement Bronze Award:  
Network MIS Support Services   

 
Director of Nursing Awards 
Attendance Silver Award:   
Cardiac Catheterization Unit  

 
Director of Nursing Awards 
Attendance Bronze Award: Pediatric ICU  

 
Director of Nursing Awards 
Reducing Patient Falls Silver Award:   
Ambulatory Surgery 

 
Director of Nursing Awards 
Reducing Patient Falls Bronze Award:   
Ninth Floor Detox Unit 

  
Director of Facilities Management Awards 
Outstanding Performance Silver Award:  Paint Shop  

 
Director of Facilities Management Awards 
Outstanding Performance Bronze Award:  
Sheet Metal Shop 
 

 
 


